

THE PANTHER



www.theaircadets.org

The Official Newsletter of 146(Northwich) Squadron Air Training Corps

Volume 4, Issue 3 - 8th March 2005

Sporting Success...

Congratulations to the 146 Hockey Team... winners of the wing hockey competition held at Timperley Hockey Club on Sunday 16^a January 2005. It was a desperately close run match in the semi final against a combined team of 202 (Winsford) and 1940 (Levenshulme). A goal scored from a short corner by Becky Duffy-Turner after full time forced extra time and a golden goal situation. No goals came however, but 146 won on short corners... brilliant! Then came the final against 182 (North Trafford). It couldn't have been closer... with end-to-end play and no goals... and 146 winning again on short corners! Well-done 146!



Back row left to right: Carly Jeffree, Aimee Brooks, Becky Duffy-Turner (Capt), Sarah Ross, Laura Brierley, Sam Bishop, Rachel Hughes. Front row: Naomi Shields, Amanda Brecknell (Goalie), Cassie Done.

Going for Gold...

Six of our cadets recently went to St James Palace to be presented with their Gold Duke of Edinburgh's Awards. They were (from left to right) Cpl Holly Roberts, FS Oliver Newman, FS Rachel Worth, FS Hayley Dunn, CWO Martyn Hooker and FS Philip Crowther.



Promotions a plenty...

Congratulations to FS Hooker and FS Beaumont who both passed their Wing Board Interview on Sunday 28th February 2005 and have now been promoted to the rank of Cadet Warrant Officer.

Congratulations are also in order to Miss Wallace who passed her Regional Commissioning Board Interview at RAF Linton-On-Ouse on 5th February 2005. Plt Off Wallace has been posted by Wing to 202 (Winsford) Squadron but hopes to retain a strong bond with 146.

Stop press:

Northwich Re-gain Curtis Shield...



The team seen here with Commanding Officer Paul Twose and Brian Curtis were (left to right) Jake Hughes, Michael Turner, Shaun Martin, James Hurley, Steven Goodwin (Capt) and Harry Ebbitt.

The 146 table tennis team were victorious against 162 (Stockport) on Thursday 3rd March 2005 winning by 13 matches to 1!!! Although the scores suggest a one sided affair there were many closely contested games.

After the match Mr Curtis said "The cadets performed brilliantly as a team. Each player had to analyse their opponent and adapt their game to win. They made a great effort, resulting in an astounding final score of 13-1. A remarkable achievement".

Spare a thought for Cdt Michael Turner who was asked to step into the breech when Sgt Goodwin didn't turn up. He was so pleased when asked to play then just as he was about to start his first game Goody arrived!!! Never mind Mr Turner, you'll get play next season if you keep practicing!

Red Hair Day...

As you know, it's Red Nose Day this Friday so to celebrate this were holding a "Red Hair Day". If you dare to dye your hair red it costs only 50p, but if you don't take part it costs £1.00. So join in and have some fun! All proceeds go to charity!